
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
8/19/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 08020-2025] 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith 
Tuesday, August 19, 2025 9:16 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
Docket No. 2025001 1 
FPL rate increase 

Please place the attached in Docket No. 2025001 1. 

Thank you! 
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Nickalus Holmes 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

J Tan <larryramjattan@hotmail.com> 
Monday, August 18, 2025 11:19 PM 
Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith 
FPL rate increase 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Good evening, 

I usually do not write my commissioners, however the unfair FPL rate of increase has to be stopped or brought 
to the public in open forum to be 100% transparent to it’s customers about where our money is going. Of 
course there is no competition so they can almost do what they want. We the customers want to have a say and 
want FLPTo listen to us. 

Please help! 

Larry Ramjattan 
US Air Force Veteran 
305-607-9779 
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